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Harvest Festival 
 

We will be celebrating the Harvest Festival 
this year with a service at Newchurch 
Church at 10am on Friday 27th September.  
 
We will be collecting donations for the 
Foodbank – please send them in with your 
child on the 27th.  List of items are available 
to view on our Website or Facebook. Thank 
you for your continued support. 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 

Our annual coffee morning will take place on 
Thursday 26th September at 9am in the 
school hall. Everyone is very welcome – 
please feel free to bring along friends and 
relatives. 
 
The children are invited to wear their own 
clothes for a voluntary donation of £1. All of 
the classes are making their own 
biscuits/cakes to share on the day (at no 
additional charge to the £1 donation)  

 

Year 5/6 Parent Meeting 
Re: Residential in November 

 
We are holding a meeting for Parents to 
share details regarding the Year 5/6 
residential to Malham in November. 
 
The meeting will be held on Tuesday 1st 
October at 6pm.  
 
A kit list has been sent out this week – 
copies are available in the school office. 

Individual School Photos 
 
Academy Photography will be in school on 
5th November to take individual and sibling 
photographs. 

Back to School – Themed Menu 
 
We are having a 'Back to School' Themed 
Menu on Friday 27th September, please see 
our Website or Facebook for full menu details. 
The cost of a school meal is £2.30. Please 
ensure your ParentPay is topped up if you 
require snacks or school lunches. Thank you 

Year 1 Phonics Meeting 
 
Mrs Smith and Mrs Daintith are holding a 
phonics meeting for both Reception and 
Year 1 parents on Tuesday 24th September 
at 2.45pm, parents and family members 
are all very welcome to attend. This will 
help you to support your child’s reading 
development. 

Our recycled Christmas 
 

This year we have decided to make all of 
our Christmas decorations from recycled 
materials (where possible) including 
everything that we make on Decoration 
Day. 
 
We would love you to help by collecting old 
CDS (plain or patterned), cones, corks, 
wool, green and red bottle tops and slices 
of wooden branches or tree trunks. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued 
support. 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Attendance – w/e 20th September 2019 
 

Reception 99.3% 

Year 1 97.9% 

Year 2 95.8% 

Year 3 97.5% 

Year 4 96.1% 

Year 5 95.3% 

Year 6 97.3% 

Average 97.0% 

Reward when average is 97.5% or 
more 

  

Diary dates  
 

25/9 Yr 1-6 Skateboarding w/shop 

26/9 MacMillan coffee morning 

27/9 Harvest festival at Newchurch 
Church – 10am 

27/9 Reception – hearing test 

27/9 Kitchen themed menu to 
celebrate ‘Back to School’ 

1/10 6pm Malham Parent Meeting 

4/10 Yr 4 Greek workshop in 
school 

11/10 Yr 5 trip to Tatton Park 

15/10 Yr 2 walk to Linear Park 

15/10 2pm/6pm Open Day 

25/10 School Closes 3.15pm 

4/11 School Re-opens 

5/11 School photos 

15/11 Bags to School Collection 

20/11 2pm/6pm Open Day 

23/11 10.30am Open Day 

 

Rotary Shoebox  
 

We will be collecting again for the Rotary 
Shoebox Appeal. This year, the shoeboxes 
will be sent to the poor areas of Ukraine 
where families have been hit hard with 
conflicts. 
 
We will let you know when the boxes are 
available to collect from the office.  

 
 
 
 

School Lottery 
 
Join our School Lottery and be in with a 
chance of winning some great prizes each 
week as well as the chance to win 
£10,000!!  
 
Tickets costs just £1 per week and raise 
much appreciated school funding. 
  
Please support our School and join at 
www.yourschoollottery.co.uk.  

WINNER: 
 

Gillian Travis - £19.20 
  

Commended Awards 
 

The following children have been 
commended – well done! 

 
Rec: Ethan, Chloe, Teddy, Skye 
Year 1: Everley, Layton, Frankie, Imelda 
Year 2: Jack, Lois, Riley, Connie 
Year 3: Harry OD, Georgina, Mason 
Year 4: Poppy M, Lilly O 
Year 5: The whole class 
Year 6: Mayciera, Daisy, Aidan 
 

Mathswhizz Winners! 
 

1st: Harlow Gee 
2nd: Faith Popoola 
3rd: Olivia Bibby 

Leigh Junior Parkrun 
 
Leigh Parkrun is a 2k event for juniors (age 4-
14). It is held every Sunday at 9.00am and takes 
place at Leigh Sports Village, Turner Street, 
Leigh, WN7 4GX.   
 
There is no cost, but you will need to register 
first at www.parkrun.org.uk/register. 
 
 

http://www.parkrun.org.uk/register

